
 

 

 

 

 

Dear Shareholders,  

This is to inform you that the Proxy form is not available, as the Ordinary 

General Assembly Meeting will only be conducted through modern technology 

means, to ensure the safety of shareholders, and to support the efforts and 

precautionary measures by the health authorities to address the emerging 

Corona Virus (COVID-19). 

  


